
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Remembrance Service 13th November 2016 
 
 

The Parish Council would like to invite some children and staff to lay a 
wreath or cross at the War Memorial in St George’s Churchyard in 
Brinsworth at 11.00 am on Sunday 13th November 2016. 
 
This is part of the Remembrance at which members of the Community 
will be present. 
 
Last year it was a great success with so many children present and 
schools represented. As a result Councillors think it would be a good 
opportunity for you to come along to the Remembrance Service which 
takes place at 10.00 am in the Community Hall on Brinsworth Lane. After 
the Service there will be refreshments, again in the Community Hall. 
 
All Parents, Carers, Grandparents and children are invited. 
 
The Parish Council look forward to you being able to come along to this 
event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A Lee 
Headteacher 
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